
TOWN OF KEWASKUM 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
             
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the Town of 
Kewaskum Town Board / Plan Commission on Monday, July 15, 2019 at 7:00pm 
or shortly thereafter.  The meeting will take place at the Town of Kewaskum 
Community Center, 9019 Kettle Moraine Drive, Kewaskum, WI to consider the 
application of Friedl Ski Ventures for issuance of Conditional Use Permits under 
the Town Zoning Ordinance 17.17. Granting these permits would allow the 
applicant to utilize a mobile food establishment and have controlled livestock 
grazing at the property, T8_0422 & T8_0425, Section 21, Town of Kewaskum, 
located at 8355 Prospect Drive.  All interested persons wishing to comment on this 
issue should appear at the hearing. 
 
 
Dated this 27th day of June 2019. 
 
                 

                                                                               
                 _________________________________ 
      Holly Knoeck, Clerk/Zoning Secretary 
      Town of Kewaskum 
 


